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June 2015 

Happy Father’s Day! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Summer is going to be a lot of fun for all of 
our preschoolers this year. The staff of Wee 
Care are looking forward to some warm 
summer days with lots of special activities 
to keep the children engaged. 
 
During the summer months (mid-June 
through the September 4) you will receive 
monthly activity calendars in your parent 
pocket that will make you aware of special 
themes and events the teachers have 
planned. You will want to check your 
calendar daily since some days may involve 
needing to dress in a certain color or 
manner (pajama day), or a certain item 
might be requested from home (bring a 
teddy bear for our teddy bear picnic). 
 
As summer progresses we will begin to 
lose students as they leave us for 
kindergarten (please make us aware of your 
last day at least two weeks in advance if 
this pertains to you). As space opens up we  

 
 
 
may begin to move some of our current 
preschoolers up into their new classrooms. 
When we are ready and able to move your 
child you will receive a letter in your parent 
pocket in advance. 
 
As always, I welcome your input and 
comments. My door is always open and my 
phone number is 858-560-0985. 
 
Sincerely, 
Diane Martine  

 

June Birthdays!!June Birthdays!!June Birthdays!!June Birthdays!! 
* Sa’Nay G * Ryan S *  

* Masha V *  Norah B *  

* Anelah H * Jackie C * Aubrey B * 

* Vivaan S *  

Social Development- Father’s Day, Our Favorite Things, Graduation 

Writing Skills- End of the year review all letters & numbers 

Review all colors & shapes 

Jungle 

Seasonal- Beginning of summer 



 


